
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF DUNE ACRES 

COUNCIL MINUTES – 2016 Budget Hearing 

September 23, 2015 

 

 

 

The Town of Dune Acres Town Council held a Budget Hearing on the 2016 budget pursuant 

to statute.  Council President opened the hearing at 6:30 PM.  Clerk-Treasurer Carolyn 

Mellen explained the advertised budget and answered questions from the Council and public.   

 

The Hearing was adjourned at 6:55 PM.   

 

 

 

                   _______________________________________ 

           JOHN SULLIVAN, Town Council President 

 

       _______________________________________ 

           RICH HAWKSWORTH, Town Council Member 

 

       _______________________________________ 

           LOU MELLEN, Town Council Member 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

JEANNETTE E. BAPST, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


